
COVID-19 Football Restrictions 
 

All COVID-19 protocols are subject to change at any time. 
 
Masks are strongly encouraged for all spectators! 
 
Social distancing is strongly encouraged! Please try to maintain a 6ft distance between family 
groups. 
 
Visiting spectators will be on the south sideline near the baseball diamond, and the visiting 
team will occupy the south sideline. 
 
We ask that visiting teams screen their athletes for COVID symptoms prior to leaving your 
school. 
 
Ice machines will be available for injury ice only and will be handled by the home 
administration. 
 
Sanitizer will be available at both benches. 
 
Individual locker rooms will be available for each team. The visitors will occupy the south locker 
room. Central Valley’s maintenance staff will disinfect prior to your team arriving. 
 
Teams will not shake hands before or after games. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


